
 May 25, 2019 

 

It’s the Final Week! 
It seems amazing that the year is finished already!  At times it sped by, other times it went 

super slowly (will winter never end?!), then all of a sudden it was the last week of May!  

Whether the time seemed fast or slow, I have enjoyed seeing the growth of your children.  

I consider it an honor and privilege that you have entrusted me with your little ones.  Each 

and every one is special and blessed in many different ways!  We have incredibly talented 

artists, speakers, scientists, readers, mathematicians, spellers, athletes, and musicians in 

our class all learning and growing into strong Christians who will share their faith.  What 

blessings! 

 

In Christ-light we are learning about Philip teaching the Ethiopian and Saul’s Conversion.  

As we study these lessons we are reminded that God’s plan for all people is that we come 

to faith in the Savior and share that news with others.  Philip shared Jesus with a stranger 

from Ethiopia.  Saul, who was actively persecuting Christians, learned that Jesus is the true 

Savior who had a special job for him to do - preaching the Word!  May we always remem-

ber that our Savior is with us at all times, and his desire for us it that we grow in our faith 

and share it with others! 

 

There are a few events coming up as we finish our school year. On Thursday, May 30 at 

6:30p.m. we will be having our graduation/closing the year worship service. The children 

in our 4K will graduate to kindergarten and the 8th graders will graduate to high school. 

The children in K-8 will be singing for the service also. Please make every effort to have 

your child here for this special service. 

 

Our end of the year school picnic will be held on Friday!  We will have chapel in the 



 morning as usual, after chapel the students will get their Track Day Certificates and rib-

bons.  From about 9:30 – 11:00 we will have different games and activities for the kids.  

From 11:00 – 12:00 we will have our picnic lunch.  All school families are invited to join us.   

 

As you are gathering your children at the end of the day, please make sure they grab their 

recess shoes from the hallway and their backpacks.  Backpacks may be heavier than usual, 

so you may need to assist your child with them.   Be sure to look inside the backpacks for 

their report cards, too! 

Thursday afternoon (May 30), is when we will spend some time packing up school supplies 

and cleaning up our desks. Please send along an extra tote bag for your child to put things 

in that don’t fit in their backpack. There will be a few final things for kids to take home on 

Friday, so please send an empty backpack to school on Friday. 

 

The next first and second grade spelling tests will be on Thursday, May 30.  

 

Hot lunch on Friday will be our last day picnic lunch with hot dogs and sides provided by 

our school families. 

 

Have a FANTASTIC FINAL week! Lord’s blessings on your summer! 

 

Mrs. Myslik 
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